
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

Any large group that holds an essential role for a social ecosystem should also hold a fraction of
the decision making power. Else, the system is prone to abuse without a legal counteraction.
Since graduate and undergraduate assistants do hold important roles in the functioning of college
campuses and are currently without the legal basis for collective bargaining rights, the system is
flawed. I hope that the representatives recognize that the rights cannot be permanently denied
without a response from the underrepresented populations and choose to take the right side.

Sincerely,

Danila Sokratov
Research Assistant
University of Maryland, College Park
8306 Rambler Drive, Adelphi, Maryland 20783
sokratovdan@gmail.com


